
 

February 1, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2555 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2555 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2555 would amend the Kansas Law Enforcement Training Act to include in the 

definition of “conviction” deferred judgement agreements entered into on or after July 1, 1995, 

for a felony, and any deferred judgement for a misdemeanor offense that the Kansas Commission 

on Peace Officers Standards and Training determines reflects on the honesty, trustworthiness or 

competence of an applicant.   

 

 According to the Kansas Commission on Peace Officers Standards and Training, passage 

of HB 2555 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Gary Steed, Peace Officers  


